A Humble request to Parents

Dear Parents,

We are faced with worst ever global crisis in our life time. Covid-19 has affected
every spheres of life. School which is the extended family of society where your
child’s future is shaped is also affected. There is no possibility to open the school in
near future. At this time online classes are the only means to continue education
of your child. Though there are technical and network problem yet our teachers are
patient enough to reach out to the students through online classes. Their salary
totally depends on your contribution as school fee. It is your responsibility to
protect and support the school at this difficult time. The school management have
been kind enough to pay two months full salary without delay but now is your time
to support the staff whose family depends on you alone. Therefore, as per your
convenience kindly pay the school fee of your ward as early as possible to avoid the
burden of paying the fee at the end. We do understand your difficulty in managing
the daily expenses of your family but it is an urgent appeal of the school
management to support the school with your generous response.
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